
 
 
 

Dear Ms McKay 
 
Re: A303 Amesbury to Berwick Down (TR010025) – Wiltshire Council Response to 
Deadline 5 
 
Further to the publication of the Rule 8(3) letter for the above referenced scheme on 19th 
June 2019, Wiltshire Council’s response to Deadline 6 of the Examination is set out below 
and in the attached. 
 
Deadline 6 Submission 
 
The Council submits the following documents into Examination at this deadline: 
 

• Response to ExA’s Second Round of Written Questions 
• Comments on Deadline 5 Submissions 
• Letter to ExA on Wiltshire Council’s Proposed Amendment to dDCO 

 
These have been included as separate documents to this submission. 
 
Wiltshire Council’s Proposed Amendment to dDCO 
 
Wiltshire Council regrets that to date no direction has been received from the ExA as to 
whether the Council would be permitted to progress its proposed amendment to the dDCO.   
 
As indicated in its Deadline 5 submission, the Council has consistently raised its concerns 
regarding the impact of the Scheme on Byways AMES 11 and 12.  It also requested that 
an urgent decision was required from the ExA on whether the Council would be permitted 
to progress its proposed amendment given that the timescales were extremely limited to 
progress the required public consultation to fully consider this matter during the time 
remaining in the Examination.   
 
As no decision has yet been received from the ExA, the Council considers that there is 
now insufficient time remaining within the Examination period to undertake the required 
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public consultation.  The ExA is therefore requested to give timely direction to Wiltshire 
Council as to how its concerns can be addressed within the permitted process. 
 
 
I trust that the information above and in the attached fulfils the requirements of Deadline 6.  
However, if you require any further information at this stage, please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

Parvis Khansari 
Director 
Highways and Environment 
 
Direct line: 01225 713340 
Email: parvis.khansari@wiltshire.gov.uk  
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